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LANCASTER Home of the Jaioars

John and Jacquelyn Miller Mrs. Tara Goines, Principal
Elﬂmﬁﬂ{‘ﬂly School Mr. James Chavez, Assistant Principal

Dear Miller Families,

I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new Assistant Principal for John and Jacquelyn Miller
Elementary School. I hope everyone has enjoyed a restful and pleasant summer break. As we
embark on this new academic year, I want to personally extend a warm welcome to each and
every one of you. Also, I would like to shout-out to our first incoming 7th grade class as they
continue their academic progress with us for the upcoming school year.

This school year promises to be filled with opportunities for growth, learning, and achievement
for all students. Our dedicated staff is committed to creating a positive and supportive
environment where every student can thrive, both academically and emotionally. We believe in
fostering a sense of community, encouraging curiosity, and celebrating the diverse talents and
perspectives that each student brings to our school.

As we start this journey together, I encourage you to stay engaged and take full advantage of the
resources and opportunities available for all Miller families. We have multiple opportunities
present on campus for parents to be involved in their student’s education. In addition, open
communication between parents and the school is vital, so please feel free to reach out with any
questions, comments, or concerns. As Assistant Principal, [ want to personally assure you that
we are here to support you and ensure that every student that comes through our doors has a
successful and fulfilling year.

I look forward to working with you and witnessing the many accomplishments and milestones
our students will achieve. When we work together, there is no limit to how high our students can
achieve. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead filled with learning, growth, and success!

Thank You,

James Chavez
Assistant Principal
John and Jacquelyn Miller Elementary School



